
How will I know how my child is getting on?

You can make an appointment to meet your child’s class teacher at any 
time throughout the year, if you’d like a more detailed conversation about 
how they’re getting on.

Class teachers are on the playground at the beginning and end of every 
day for a quick chat.

If we have any concerns about your child’s progress, we will call or email 
you to arrange a meeting.

Parent teacher consultations are held twice each year in October and 
March. The class teacher will meet with you to discuss how your child is 
getting on at school

In July, you will receive a detailed written report showing your child’s 
attainment and, more importantly, the progress they have made 
throughout the year.

At the end of the year, you will be invited into school for an ‘Open 
Evening’ when your child will celebrate their successes with you by 
showing you their year’s work


